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Biddle, Jennifer

Subject: FW: Approval in Concept of Harbor Permit Number 1502-2018

From: Jacobs, Carol  
Sent: Wednesday, January 09, 2019 12:24 PM 
To: jbronsonl@aol.com 
Cc: Biddle, Jennifer <JBiddle@newportbeachca.gov> 
Subject: Re: Approval in Concept of Harbor Permit Number 1502‐2018 

Mr.  and Mrs. Lewis, thank you for your letter. I will make sure it gets into the record.  

Carol Jacobs 
Assistant City Manager 
City of Newport Beach 
(949) 644-3313
cjacobs@newportbeachca.gov

On Jan 9, 2019, at 12:22 PM, "jbronsonl@aol.com" <jbronsonl@aol.com> wrote: 

Ms. Carol Jacobs 
Assistant City Manager 
City of Newport Beach 

My wife and I have been blessed to live on the bay front at  2464 Bayshores Dr., Newport Beach since 
1989 and, currently, keep a harbor-cruising Duffy in front of our house. 

We are concerned that the Approval in Concept of Harbor Permit Number 1502-2018, under 
consideration this evening and involving a portion of the marina space in our Bayshores neighborhood, 
will set a Newport Harbor precedent leading to the eventual removal of smaller-vessel marinas and their 
replacement with larger, ocean-going vessels.  

It has not been the city's practice to allow the docking of large vessels in front of people's homes, unless 
the home-owner owns the vessel in question.   We are fearful that we may soon lose the beautiful view of 
the harbor that we have enjoyed for nearly 30 years. 

Please do not let an undesirable precedent be set in our beautiful Newport Harbor! 

Marge and Jeff Lewis 
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